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• The Garden Club of Stuart continues to utilize Facebook as a 

communication, public relations, & a FREE publicity tool to inform 

members and the community of upcoming events and our 

accomplishments. 

o Our Facebook page can be found at: 

https://www.facebook.com/thegardenclubofstuart 

 

• Currently, 747 people Like our Facebook page, and we have 1,053 

Followers 

 

• All Circles, Committee Chairs, and Members-at-Large are encouraged to 

share items, related to your GCS activities, to be posted on our Facebook 

page. 

o Send a write-up with your BEST photo(s) to: dkarol37@gmail.com 

o ALL GCS Members are encouraged to continue to Like & Share our 

Facebook page & posts. 

▪ If you do not see posts from The Garden Club of Stuart, please 

use the SEARCH tool to find it. 

• The more you interact with our page, the more frequently 

it should start to appear on your Facebook page. 

 

• Recently shared on our GCS Facebook page: 

o Information about our Annual Luncheon at Sandhill Cove, including 

photos of scholarship & Outstanding Youth recipients, new members, 

Garden Club Award winners, and the installation of New Officers 

o Events of interest to members, including: 

▪ South Fork High School’s Plant Sale, Mother’s Day Market at 

Memorial Park, and the Martin County Master Gardeners’ 

“Taste of the Tropics” at the Fairgrounds 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Daina Karol,  

Facebook Chair 
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